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You don't often get email from_. Learn why this is important
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Dear Mr Longo,
Please see attached a letter for you from Nuno Matos, Chief Executive Officer at the ANZ Bank.

Regards

For an! on !eLalf of

Nuno Matos
Chief Executive Officer

Wurundjeri Country, Level 10, 833 Collins St, Docklands, VIC 3008, Australia

ANZ acknowledges the Traditional Custodians of Country throughout Australia and recognises their continuing
connection to lands, skies and waterways. We pay our respect to Aboriginal and Torres Strait Islander cultures, and to
Elders past and present.

This e-mail and any attachments to it (the "Communication") is, unless otherwise stated,confidential,
may contain copyright material and is for the use only of the intended recipient. If you receive the
Communication in error, please notify the senderimmediately by return e-mail, delete the
Communication and the return e-mail, and do not read, copy, retransmit or otherwise deal with it. Any
views expressed in the Communication are those of the individual sender only, unless expressly stated
to be those of Australia and New Zealand Banking Group Limited ABN 11 005 357 522, or any of its
related entities including ANZ Bank New Zealand Limited (together "ANZ"). ANZ does not accept liability
in connection with the integrity of or errors in the Communication, computer virus, data corruption,
interference or delay arising from or in respect of the Communication.





